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USD 430 board holds 1st meeting of new fiscal year 
(KNZA)--The Board of Education for the South Brown County Schools of USD
430 held their first meeting of the new fiscal year Monday evening, which
included the election of board officers for the 2018-19 school year.

Jason Smith was re-elected Board President and Jacob Bruning was re-elected
vice president.

Following information presented by Everest Middle School Principal Travis
Torkelson, the Board voted to bringing back 8th grade algebra for the 2018-19
school year.

The Board voted to reject all the bids received for the purchase of a school van. 
New bids will be due July 25th.   The Board voted to give Superintendent Jason
Cline approval to accept the lowest bid up to $29,500.

Following an executive session, the USD 430 Board voted to hire Jennifer Willcott
as a 1st grade teacher, Morgan Thomas for 2nd grade as a long term sub, Crystal
Willich for 5th grade as a long term sub and Barb Scoggins as a para/tutor.
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